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KILLARNEY SKATING CLUB 

 
 

A pair of skates is 

all it takes! 

 
 

 

 

SKATING FUN FACT: 

 

Figure skaters experience more than 
300 revolutions per minute. The 
same an astronaut experience in 

centrifuge training. 
 

 
 
 
Killarney Skating Club 

 

e:  info@killarneyskatingclub.com 

p:  604.430.2330 

w: www.killarneyskatingclub.com 
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A Special HOLIDAY Edition! 
Happy Holidays to all our skaters and families.  We wanted to take 
this opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a safe, healthy and 
happy holiday season.  From all of us at the Killarney Skating Club – 
we wish you the very best this holiday season. 
 
We have a couple of special announcements in this edition of the 
newsletter:  
 
First - we would all like to wish coach Sarah the very best on her 
maternity leave!  We will miss you coach Sarah, but wish her well in 
this new special adventure. 
 
Second – we would like to announce that Coach Josh will be stepping 
in as Competitive and JEA director while Sarah is on maternity 
leave.  Josh is an amazing asset to the club and we are so grateful 
for his ongoing work and commitment.  Please feel free to direct 
inquiries regarding your skater to Coach Josh. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.killarneyskatingclub.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Killarney-Figure-Skating-Club-140524469356024/?fref=ts
https://www.instagram.com/killarneyfsc/
https://skatecanada.ca/
http://info@killarneyskatingclub.com/
http://www.killarneyskatingclub.com/
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Christmas in Killarney 
 

WOW – what an event!  The club hosted Christmas in Killarney this past Saturday December 11th 
with special performances from skaters in CanSkate, JEA, Juniors and Seniors and even a special 
number from the coaches.  We had a special visit from Santa handing out some candy canes on the 
ice at the Family Skate after the show.  Thanks to all the skaters for your hard work and wonderful 
performances and a huge thank you to the coaches and volunteers who helped coordinate, 
organize, choreograph and support this event – we couldn’t have done it without you! If you didn’t 
make it to the event – check out the video HERE! 
 
 
 
 

Follow us! 
Don’t forget that the website is updated regularly – 
so check there for important information.  Also 
follow us on Instagram @killarneyfsc and like us on 
Facebook (you can always follow the links or icons 
in the newsletter to get you there)! 
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